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SeaChange to Participate in Cowen
Networking & Cybersecurity Summit on
December 15
ACTON, Mass., Dec. 11, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Multiscreen innovator SeaChange
International, Inc. (NASDAQ:SEAC) today announced that Anthony Dias, Chief Financial
Officer, will take part in the Cowen Networking & Cybersecurity Summit (Dec. 15-16, New
York, NY). Mr. Dias will participate in one-on-one institutional investor meetings on Tuesday,
Dec. 15. 

WHO: Anthony Dias, CFO, SeaChange 
  

WHAT:
One-on-one institutional investor meetings at the Cowen Networking & Cybersecurity
Summit

  

WHERE: W Hotel, 541 Lexington Ave., New York, NY

  

WHEN: Tuesday, Dec. 15, 2015

About SeaChange International

Enabling our customers to deliver billions of premium video streams across a matrix of pay-
TV, OTT and mobile platforms, SeaChange (Nasdaq:SEAC) empowers service providers,
content owners and brand advertisers to entertain audiences, engage consumers and
expand business opportunities. As a three-time Emmy award-winning organization with over
20 years of experience, we give media businesses the content management, delivery,
measurement and analytics capabilities they need to craft an individualized branded
experience for every viewer that sets the pace for quality and value worldwide. For more
information, please visit www.schange.com.

CONTACT: Press
         Jim Sheehan
         SeaChange
         1-978-897-0100 x3064
         jim.sheehan@schange.com

         Investors
         Monica Gould
         The Blueshirt Group
         1-212-871-3927
         monica@blueshirtgroup.com

Source: SeaChange International, Inc.
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